
I have just received this latest advice from UKA Dance Teacher’s Society - 

  

“An update for those members teaching partner dance in England. You may 

hold dance classes for couples, but each couple dancing together must be from 

the same household. You must maintain the couples in their own socially 

distanced space and they must not proceed around the room. You must be 

observing social distancing and don’t forget the requirements for ventilation. 

Make sure that you are always following the government guidelines and any 

extra local guidelines. Under no circumstances can social dances or practice 

sessions take place”. Fred. 


